Media Release





May 25, 2018

For More Information:
Debbie Szpanka
Public Information Officer
Town of Bluffton
20 Bridge Street
Bluffton, South Carolina
(Office) 843.706.4534
(Cell): 843.540.2274

(Email): dszpanka@townofbluffton.com

Town of Bluffton To Provide Additional Parking at Oyster Factory Park/Memorial Day Weekend

The Town of Bluffton has designated an additional parking lot at Oyster Factory Park to compensate for the auxiliary parking lot which is currently under construction.

The overflow lot will provide approximately 15 vehicular spaces. The designated lot will be delineated with orange fence, wheel stops, as well as signage to help direct motorists to the correct location. Please be aware the lot will only be able to accommodate vehicles. Trailers will not be allowed due to space limitations.

The Bluffton Police Department will be monitoring the overflow lot throughout Memorial Day weekend.

Thank you for using this overflow parking lot and the Town thanks everyone for their patience as the original parking lot is under construction.